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COPY.
Elond's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

24th October, 1933

Dear Sirs,
I beg to acknowledge and to thank you

for your letter of the 23rd instant forwarding the
undertaking required by the Committee in the case of
the steamer "BARON BAEYEES".

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

Messrs., Armemaht Deppe, S.A.,

8, Rue de Bordeaux,
A
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